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“…in a long list of courses attended, this was the best I’ve 
ever been to. The information, organisation, and the 
knowledge of all the trainers was top class. You took an 
extremely sensitive subject and made it really easy to 
understand in a secure and productive environment…” 

Strength4Change Training  
Winsor Primary  

 

AMBASSADOR MEETING 2023  
On Tuesday 28th March 2023, we held our first in-person E4C Ambassador 
Network Meeting at Dersingham Primary School. The E4C Team updated 29 
ambassadors from 26 different schools on our latest plans and delivered an 
in-depth session on how to navigate E4C’s curriculum resources platform. 
Ambassadors were also taken on a learning walk around Dersingham and 
explored a range of design options for their own setting, reflecting on what 
kind of environment they are seeking to create and what might be feasible in 
terms of costs. The feedback we received from Ambassadors was incredibly 
positive, and they were thrilled by the chance to connect in person to learn 
more about E4C’s upcoming events as well as discuss the successes and 
challenges of implementing E4C’s provision within their settings.   Participants 
said they left the session feeling inspired and energised—returning to their 
schools with many new ideas as well as pride in what they have achieved as 
part of E4C to date! We are really looking forward to our next meeting over 
Zoom on 15.05.2023.  

May 2023 – E4C 
Newsletter – Issue 1 
15.05.2023 – 
Ambassador Zoom 
22.05.2023 – Lead 
Facilitator Training  
26.06.2023 – E4C 
Conference  
17.06.2023 – Content 
Creator Workshop 
06.07.2023 – 
Ambassador Zoom 
July 2023 – E4C 
Newsletter – Issue 2  
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LEAD FACILITATORS 

CONTENT CREATOR  

WOW! THANKS FOR SHARING… 
 

    CONTACT US       

If you are interested in becoming an E4C Lead Facilitator, supporting schools to complete an 
initial self-evaluation by identifying strengths and areas for development, do get in touch. 
You will need to attend the following sessions: 
May 2023 – Half-day initial training 
Summer 2/Autumn 1 – Half-day visit to assigned school and additional time to complete 
evaluation (approx. an afternoon) 
Autumn 2 - 1 hour zoom call with assigned school following evaluation 
 

Final Call for Content Creators!  
E4C is looking for Content Creators to create of curriculum experiences and resources, which will 
support educators to engage with issues of race, racism, diversity and inclusion within the current 
DfE approved curriculum, ensuring that they are fit for purpose and in line DfE stipulations. As 
part of your role as E4C Content Creator, you will be required to attend 3 full-day planning sessions 
over the course of the academic year to help E4C continue to grow its curriculum offer for schools 
– this planning session will take place on a weekend/holiday work.  
This is a paid position  

Staff members from St Luke’s CEVA Primary School were invited to 
attend the Stephen Lawrence 30th Memorial Service. Whilst there, 
they met Baroness Floella Benjamin – an inspiring individual who Year 
4 pupils learnt about as part of their Justice work! 
 
Thank you so much for sharing this, St Luke’s – we bet the pupils 
were so excited to hear about meeting someone who they had just 
studied! 
 

Matt Hipperson - St Luke’s CEVA Primary School 

If you are interested in the Content Creator position, would like to become an E4C Lead 
Facilitator or want to share good practice in the next issue of the E4C newsletter, please 
email clair.clements@dersingham.newham.sch.uk 

@education4change_uk 


